
  

RECIPE OF THE WEEK 
* RHUBARB CRISP PUDDING 

41/2 cups rhubarb cut in 1/4 inch 
pieces 

S/h cup sugar 
1/k teaspoon cinnamon 
1/4 teaspoon ginger 
2 tablespoons. water 
4 tablespoons butter 
1/3 cup brown sugar, firmly Saud 
L/3 cup Robin Hood Flour 
3/4 cup Robin Hood Oats 

Place rhubarb in greased deep baking 
dish (1 1/2 quart size), Sprinkle with 
sugar, spices and water. Cream butter, 
gradually add sugar. Blend in flour and 
oats, Spread over rhubarb, Bake in 
oven preheated to 375°F, (Moderately hot 
oven) for 35 to 40 minutes. 
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STORK CLUB 
Congratulations this week go to Mr. 

and Mrs, Paul Coupal on the birth of-a 
daughter on June 22nd, and, 

Mr. and Mrs, Garnet Valiquette on 
the birth of a daughter on June 22nd, 
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WANTED TO RENT 
Young couple with no children desire 

to rent two rooms, 
Apply Post Office Box No, 346. 
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RECREATION OFFIOGE 
The phone number for the Recreation 

Office is 345 not 453 as was Hae in last 
weeks ‘News. 
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Mrs. Rose Long, wife of John Long, and 
resident of Terrace Bay, died in St. Joseph's 
Hospital, Port Arthur, Saturday, June 19th. 
The untimely and sudden passing of Mrs. 
Long came as a shock to relatives and her 
many friends formed in the past two years 
residence in Terrace Bay, 

Born in Kenora, Ontario 34 years ago, 
Mrs, Long, the forma Rose Duquette, had 
lived all her life in that town prior to 
moving to Terrace Bay, 

Mrs. Long is survived by her husband, 
John, and children: Rosemary, Elaine, 
Bonnie, Adrainne, Robert, Tom and Paulette. . 
Also surviving are her parents, Mr, and 
Mrs, Fred Duquette of Kenora, Ontario; 
two sisters, Mrs. George Robinson and 
Mae Duquette and a brother, Louis Duquette, 
all of Terrace Bay, 

Funeral services were held in Kenora, 
Wednesday, June 23rd, at 9:30 a.m. from 
Brown's Funeral Home to Notre Dame Church 
for Requiem High Mass conducted by Reverend 
Father Leblue. Reverend Father Gauthier 
officiated at the graveside service, Notre 
Dame Cemetery where burial took place, 

Mrs. Long had been a member of St. 
Martin's Roman Catholic Church while : 

| 
. residing in Terrace Bay. 

  

AROUND THE TOWN 
Principals and teachers are off once 

more for their summer vacations, along 
with ail their little charges. This 

' summer Mr, and Mrs, Dave Locking with 
their family have left for their camp at 
Long Bow Lake, Kenora. Mr. and Mrs. Ray 
Kenney and boys left Tuesday to reside 
in Rossport for the summer, Mrs. Charlie 
Briggs and the children leave Wednesday 
for three weeks vacation in Toronto with 
Mrs, Briggs' brother, Robert Murdock, 
and in Collingwood with Charlie's parents 
Mr, and Mrs. D. W. Briggs. 

Richard Downey will travel the 
furthest afield this season, having left 
June 24th to vacation in Europe the next 
two months, Claire Quarry will visit with 
her parents, Mr. and Mrs. J. A. Quarry 
of Burlington prior to taking a Primary 
course in Hamilton. Pat Dooling will 
vacation with her parents, Mr. and Mrs, 
Joe Dooling of Douglas, Ontario, Dorothy 
McEwan, who will not teach the coming 
season, has moved to Kingston, Ontario to 
live with her Father, 

(Cont. on page 7)


